


State of Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

RE: Docket # 991050-TC ‘Trintemps, Inc.” 

Dear Sirs: 

We are in receipt ofyour most recent correspondence dated September21,1999, regarding the above 
referenced matter. 

We would like to take this opportunity to try and explain a situation that we were not even aware of 
In 1995, there was a gentleman who was leasing office space from us and approached us regarding 
a partnership which involved pay telephone services. We agreed and utilized one of our corporations 
for this partnership. A few months later the partnership ended abruptly, and to say the least we did 
not stop to think of any open issues. 

There were never any pay telephones installed under a certificate issued to Printemps, Inc., the fee 
of $50.00 was paid inadvertently for 1996 and 1997. Our accounting department pays the invoices 
for all of the companies, and normally all invoices are authorized except the ones for state and 
government. These bills are paid immediately and without question. 

We moved our main office from Deerfield Beach to Margate in April of 1998, so we probably did not 
receive the renewal or notice of fee at our new address. I have enclosed a copy of your envelope that 
showsthat your certi6ed letter was forwarded by the new owner of441 S Federal Highway, Deerfield 
Beach. 

We hope that you will reconsider the penalty for non-payment and cancel the certificate since 
Printemps, Inc. has never engaged in any business that requires this type of Certificate. 

We look forward to hearing from you regarding the above matter, and apologize for any 
inconvenience this may have caused. 

Sincerely, 

Printemps, Inc. 
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